
Person-Centered Preventive Healthcare: 
Gathering Stakeholder Input on 
Evidence and Implementation

Clinical preventive services (CPS), such as vaccinations and cancer screenings, can help individuals live 
longer, healthier lives. But many people, especially people with low incomes or from ethnic or racial 
minority groups, aren’t getting the CPS they need. At the same time, other people get CPS that have no 
benefit or even cause harm.

To address these issues, AHRQ is sponsoring the project, “Person-Centered Preventive Healthcare: 
Gathering Stakeholder Input on Evidence and Implementation.” It will help identify high-priority CPS, 
explore new ways to deliver equitable, person-centered CPS, and identify strategies to reduce disparities. 

During the 18-month project AHRQ’s contractor, RTI International, will:
 • Convene a 25-member stakeholder panel to advise the contractor
 • Hold six technical expert panels (TEP) on the following topics:

 — TEP 1: Review and update high-priority, person-centered CPS for adults age 35 and over
 — TEP 2: Using telehealth, mHealth, and/or other technologies to support person-centered CPS
 — TEP 3: Effective and innovative models of delivering person-centered CPS
 — TEP 4: Linking primary care and public health to enhance and integrate the delivery of CPS
 — TEP 5: Identifying and reducing disparities in the delivery of CPS
 — TEP 6: Stopping the delivery of CPS that may cause more harm than benefit

 • Conduct an environmental scan for each TEP, including a targeted literature review and key 
informant interviews 

 • Produce a final report and two manuscripts 

AHRQ Pub. No. 22-0046 
Updated September 2022

www.ahrq.gov

http://www.ahrq.gov

